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Ottava, 5th December 1917.

Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 27th ultimo

I have to say that it is not apparent that any damage

will be done to the Magnettawan Indian reserve by al-

lowing a telephone line to be constructed as desired

by the onadianäoific exilway to the pumphouse;

you may accordingly inform the officers interested

that they may put up the necessary polss.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

A.Logan Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Parry Sound,Ont.

1917, (R.G. 10 Folume 5ie97)
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